$\operatorname{BLUF}_{\text{//}}$ bottom line up front // vol 1.8

SUMMER GREETINGS

OPEN BOARD POSITIONS



Greetings MOSCDC!

The Board and I hope you have been enjoying your summer! I'm excited to return for my second term as your club president and to be surrounded by an amazing group of board members for the 2023-2024 club year. I recognize that MOSCDC is a successful club because of its loyal membership and the hard work and dedication of its board members. Together, I know we will continue to build upon our past successes and keep charging forward to make new ones.

The board has been planning an action-packed year of activities for all. In June we kicked off Zip Code Coffees and we look forward to keeping them going throughout the club year. Thank you to those who attended in June and July. If you're interested in hosting, please do not hesitate to reach out. Be sure to keep an eye out for details with our August location, coming soon.

Our Christmas in July Merch Sale was a huge success. We can't thank you all enough for your support. Our Ways and Means Chair is ready to stock the store with NEW items throughout the club year!

MOSCDC is excited to team up with our surrounding sister clubs to celebrate Military Marriage Day on August 14th at Full Distance Brewing. Be sure to RSVP in the previous email sent out for a fun date night.

Are you new to the DC/NOVA area? Do you want to get more involved with MOSCDC? Being involved is a great way to make new friends, learn more about the area, provide a service to the community, and so much more. If you're interested in being on the board, we have a few vacant positions available.

Lastly, be sure to renew your membership if you have not done so already and share the club with your friends. MOSCDC is ready to celebrate our 70th Anniversary this year and we want YOU to be there!

Jane Montedoro - President

Jane Montedoro

AUGUST events

AUG 14 MILITARY MARRIAGE DAY DATE NIGHT

> TBD ZIP CODE COFFEE

